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Redistricting commission: The current draft maps do not represent a logical allocation of the
districts.  I strongly support the maps at this website: sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors .
 
Some of the districts in the draft are not really contiguous or compact as is required. As a long time
voter and concerned citizen, I implore you to start over and establish districts that are more logical
and objective.
 
Karen Boyle
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